
 I am extremely impressed with the friendly atmosphere that our 

staff and students have provided to me in the first weeks of my work at 

North Valley.  Our kids have been open to our vision about being excellent 

in all that they do.  Our teachers and support staff have done all that we can 

to make it clear to kids that we want them to do well and feel like they have 

a place in our school.  We will work everyday to clear away the barriers to 

our student’s education. 

 I hope that all parents  will access the North Valley website and use 

Parent Assist to keep track of your student’s grades.  As students and teach-

ers learn how standards and proficiency power student achievement, there 

is likely to be some confusion around grades.  Regular monitoring of grades 

will help lessen that worry.  Please plan on attending parent conferences on 

October 17 and 18.  You may contact Bev and Janice at 541-479-3388 to 

make an appointment for your conferences. 

 Our fall sports teams are well on their way to a very positive and pro-

ductive season.  We are preparing a musical comedy for the first two weeks 

in November.  Our Mathletes and Forensics competition teams are being 

formed.  Their participation  makes for a lively and connected school atmos-

phere.  

 Thank you for welcoming me to North Valley.  I am committed to 

learning all that I can so that North Valley will continue to be a great school 

for kids.  
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NVHS OPEN HOUSE 

Please come to our Open House for all students and parents on 

Wednesday, September 26th from 6:30-8:00.  This is a great time 

to meet your student’s teachers and learn about our activities at 

North Valley High School.  We hope to see you all there.  



SENIOR CLASS PARENT MEETING 

There will be a senior Class Parent Meeting—October 11, 2012– 6 pm 
in the library.   

  

CHRISTMAS BAZAAR NEEDS DONATIONS TO RAFFLE 

The Christmas Bazaar Raffle committee is looking for products and 

services to be raffled off during the Christmas Bazaar on 12/1/12. 

If you would like to donate an item, please call chairman Laura  

Dupont 541-778-5503 by 11/15/12. 

  

GRADUATION CAPS and GOWNS 

Hello Class of 2013.  Please note that the senior class will receive their graduation 

order packets on October 10th.  ALL STUDENTS MUST ORDER A CAP AND GOWN 

this year as we will have a new design of CAPS AND GOWNS.  We will no longer be 

wearing the Josten’s gowns if you have one left over from a previous grad. You will 

want to order on-time as there will be a late fee after December 18th.  



North Valley Home Games 

All games subject to change.  Log online to schedulestar.com to get the most up-to-date info. 

Football 

September 28– V and JV vs. Mazama 4:00 and 7:00 

October 19– V and JV vs. Phoenix 4:00 and 7:00 

 

Volleyball 

October 2– V and JV vs. Hidden Valley 5:15 and 6:30  

October 11– V and JV vs. Mazama at 5:15 and 6:30  

October 13– Tournament at NV 

October 23– V and JV. vs. Henley at 5:15 and 6:30  

 

Women’s Soccer 

October 2– V and JV vs. Phoenix 12:00 & 4:00 

October 16– V and JV vs. Mazama 4:00 

October 23– V and JV vs. Klamath Union 4:00  

October 26– V and JV vs. Hidden Valley 4:00  

 

Men’s Soccer 

October 6– V vs. Klamath Union 12:00 

October 9– V vs. Hidden Valley 7:00  

October 20– V vs. Phoenix 12:00  



NORTH VALLEY ARTISTS 

The 2012-2013 needs cover art.  We would like 

something designed with the North Valley Mascot 

medieval theme etc.  It can be front only or front 

and back.  Please submit your ideas to the yearbook.  

The deadline is fast approaching.   

Senior Yearbook Photos 

If you have senior photos taken, don’t forget to submit them to the 

yearbook. 

LAST YEAR YEARBOOK SUPPLEMENTS 

Students need to pick up their 2011-2012 yearbook supplements if they ordered a 

yearbook last year.  They are free with last years purchase.  See the bookkeeper.  

FALL MUSIC CONCERT 

There will be a fall Music Concert on October, 

18th at 7pm in the commons. Please come 

and enjoy the music that our North Valley 

music department has prepared for you.  



 

Men’s Soccer wishes to THANK the following for their Sponsorships 

We wouldn’t be the team we are without the support of our Community 

Cole Machine Mfg~Novus Auto Glass, Sharp's Tarps~Hy-Speed Machining 

Holland Capital Mgmt.~Lam-Air, K&L Chem Dry~Soul Canyon Training & Dev. 

Diversity Home Lending~ Property Mgmt Group, Burton's Rare Coins~C & D Shortshop Market 

Headquarters Day Spa~DJ's Bump & Paint, Oregon Properties Real Estate~Valle's Auto Body 

Pacific Truck & Trailer~North Valley Muffler, Creekside Auto~Club Northwest 

Dutch Bros~The Glass Forge, Belisle & Assoc~Johnson Dental Care 

Mandi R. Reetham LMT~Keller Williams Realty, Grants Pass Insurance~Speedy Pack & Ship, Terry Batka 

David & Carlene Trujillo, Bruce & Arlene Pence, Mark & Jodee Sinclair 

 

Advocate Corner 

Thank you for all the wonderful donations this school year. 

Many students and families have benefited from our Advocate program here at  

North Valley. 

Your donated items are very much appreciated. 

Advocate Wish List 

Men’s Sneakers (sizes 10, 11, 12, (in good condition)  

Teen-aged clothes (in good condition) 

Thank you! Please drop items off in the office 

If your student is in need of these services please contact: 

Janice Eskitgis 541-479-3388 

Office Clerk/Family Advocate 



You Are Invited To The 

NVHS 

OPEN HOUSE 

Wednesday 

SEPTEMBER 26  

6:30 – 8:00 P.M. 

FROM MR. PLATT….. 
Please check the counseling office for upcoming college visitations.  Their will be an OUS Campus Vis-
itation on Wednesday, October 10th.  Andy Goldner will also have the information for students interest-
ed in attending the National College Fair in Medford.  We have sent a bus with NVHS students each 
year. 

The Oregon University System will have representatives from all of the State Universities at NVHS on 
Wednesday, October 10th.  Senior and Junior students interested in attending a four year college will 
have an opportunity to meet with college admissions personnel. 

 

PSAT TESTING 
The PSAT test will be given at NVHS on Wednesday, October 17.  The test will start during the begin-
ning of the day, and run about three hours in duration.  All NVHS 10th grade students will take the test 
(their test has been paid for by the state.) All other students (the test is geared for 11th grade students) 
must sign up for the test and pay the testing fee ($15) for NVHS students, or home school students re-
questing to test. 

Space is limited; as we order enough tests for our 10 grade class and estimated 11th grade testers, along 
with a few seats for GPHS students who cannot take the Saturday PSAT.  We usually have one or two 
home school students who participate.  We are fined if we order excessive tests. 

Grants Pass High School is also offering the PSAT, their test date is Saturday, October 20th.  They 
charge $23 for the test. 

Please feel free to give me a call if you have further questions. 

James Platt 



 

Key Club Seeking New Members  

Key Club is a community service club sponsored by the Grants Pass Kiwanis.  This 
summer and fall, club members have participated in a variety of service activities 
including car washes, volunteering with the Humane Society, participating in Re-
lay for Life and the Frog-O-Faire as well as planning events for the fall and 
spring.  The current officers are Cheyenne Low as President, Laurel Bruggeman 
as Vice-President,  Rosey Bruggeman as Treasurer and Brandon Davis as secre-
tary.  Lonnie Johnson, the Kiwanis advisor that serves in conjunction with Kelly 
Turner, the school advisor.  Key Club is seeking new members!  Students who are 
interested in joining a great community service organization should contact Chey-
enne Low or Laurel Bruggeman.  The club meets every Thursday after school 
from 3:40 pm to 4:30 pm in room C-13.  Anyone is welcome to come to the 
meetings.  We hope to see you there! 
 

 

FROM THE CAREERS CENTER….. 

Now is an excellent time for Juniors and  Seniors to visit Colleges they may be 
interested in attending.   

 

We will be taking students to visit Western Oregon University and Oregon State 
University. This will be a school activity and we will be traveling by bus.  In early 
November we will be taking a trip to the University of Oregon.  The coast of the 
trips will be $5 per student. 

 

If you are interested in taking one or more of these trips, sign up in the counsel-
ing office with Brenda Richardson or in B1.    
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Please send information  

for the newsletter  

via e-mail or disk by the 20th of each month 

to Stephanie at  

Stephanie.phillips@threerivers.k12.or.us 

Or Current Occupant 


